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1. A rights-respecting lawful interception framework - recommendations to the Government of Myanmar

We attach a set of recommendations for the Government of Myanmar on a rights-respecting lawful interception framework that we developed together with Susan Morgan, formerly head of  GNI.  The recommendations were made in connection with our 280+ page sector wide human rights impact assessment (SWIA) on the ICT sector in Myanmar, completed in 2015.  The study is available here.  

The recommendations were developed into a more general publication also attached.

2. Myanmar is in the process of developing a new cyber law, including on lawful interception

The Myanmar Ministry of Transport and Communications has announced that it will hold a public consultation on its forthcoming cyber policy and law by mid-February -- i.e. in the next few weeks.  We would be pleased to send you the draft once it is publicly available.  We expect the law to cover many, in fact too many things, and have already provided preliminary comments to the Government available here. 

3. 3rd Annual Myanmar Digital Rights Forum

Finally, we take the opportunity to share with you the links to the 3rd Annual Myanmar Digital Rights Forum available here.  We were sorry you did not have an opportunity to join in person or by video link but are pleased to say we had over 250+ participants and unusually active engagement by several ministries.  It proved to be a good opportunity to connect the Ministry of Transport and Communications to a wider set of stakeholders in advance of their forthcoming consultations.  

